
News Of 

Littleton 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 

Doiier, Jr., and children of 
Augusta, Ga., spent some 
time last week with Mr. and 
Mrs. William Leach. 
Robert McMahan of 

Washington, D. C., spent the 
weekend with Mr. and Mrs. 
George McMahan. 
Mr. and Mrs. A. D. Allison 

of Raleigh spent Wednesday 
night with Mr. and Mrs. 
James T. Clark. Mr. and 
Mrs. Walter Griffin of 
Roanoke, Va., were weekend visitors of the Clarks. 
Mrs. John Picot and Mrs. C. 
W. Moseley of LaCross, Va., 
joined the Clarks and guests 
and attended the Person 
family reunion on Sunday in 
Branchville, Va. 
Robert M. Alston has 

returned to his home after 
being a patient in Halifax 
Memorial Hospital for several days last week. 
Mr. and Mrs. Willie Sykes 

attended the funeral of 
Russell Burnette Sunday in 
Roanoke Rapids. 
Mrs. J. R. Griffin and son, 

Bill, of Richmond, Va., 
spent several days last week 
with her father, Robert M. 
Alston. 
Mr. ana Mrs. Edward T. 

Shearin of Whitakers and 
house guests of Miss Emily 
Shearin of Roanoke Rapids 
were Saturday night visitors' 
of Misses Mamie and 

Josephine Stansbury. 
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse 

Jenkins were Saturday 
evening visitors of Mr. and 
Mrs. Grady Moseley in 
Warrenton. Grover L. 
Shearin and Mrs. Wilbur D. 
Shearin of Warrenton joined 
them for homemade peach 
ice cream. 
Mrs. Mario Rossell of 

Miami, Fla., left Thursday 
to visit in Woodbridge, N. J., 
and to visit her mother, Mrs. 
Jack M. Riggan, in Bronx, 
N. Y. She had spent a week 
with Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
Riggan and other relatives. 
Mrs. John Calhoun of 

Kernersville spent several 
days last week with Mr. and 
Mrs. Tommy F. Williams. 
Mrs. Raymond G. Harris 

was a Friday visitor of Mrs. 
Edward Gill in Henderson 
and also visited Mr. and 
Mrs. Howard Browning in 
Warrenton. 
Mrs. Justis West and Mrs. 

Nathaniel Robertson of 
Macon were Sunday visitors 
of Macon Robertson in Duke 
Hospital. 
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas 

Seuis, Robin West and Bill 
Seuis of Roanoke Rapids 
spent the weekend at 
Atlantic Beach. 

Mrs. Mildred Oxenham 

and Mrs. Helen Kooper were 
in Richmond, Va., Sunday to 
visit relatives. 
Mr. and Mrs. Irvin Harris 

visited their children in 

Raleigh Wednesday night. 
Mr. Harris was honored 

with a steak supper at 

Jack's Steak House in 

celebration of his birthday. 
After the supper, Mr. and 
Mrs. David Perkinson and 
children of Cary joined them 
at Miss Harris' apartment 
for cake and ice cream. 
Mr. and Mrs. Danny Scott 

of Columbia, S. C., spent the 
weekend with his mother, 
Mrs. Dorothy Scott. 

Mrs. Helen West visited 
her mother, Mrs. Viola 

Etheridge, in Guardian 
Care Nursing Home in 

Louisburg on Wednesday. 
Among Wednesday night 

dinner guests of Mr. and 
Mrs. Robert Riggan were 
the Rev. and Mrs. Joe 

Riggan of Macon, Mitchell 
Lewis of Littleton and Mrs. 
MaHo Rossell of Miami, 
Fla. 

Miss Debbie Doyle, 
Charles Fugitt, Jr., Timothy 
Stang of Wheaton, Md., Mrs. 
Patricia Shoemaker of 
Virginia Beach, Va., Mr. and 
Mrs. Herman Greenstan of 
Wheaton, Md., were visitors 
of Mr. and Mrs. Dick Fugitt 
last week and the weekend. 
Mr. and Mrs. Wilbur D. 

Shearin of Warrenton were 
Tuesday visitors of Mrs. 
Gladys Stansbury. 

Joseph E. Stansbury, Jr., 
of Raleigh visited his 

mother, Mrs. Gladys Stansbury, on Wednesday and 

Sunday. 
Mrs. Lillian Wood of 

Roanoke Rapids, Mrs. Gretchen Eaves and Mrs. Elaine 
Gee of Richmond, Va., and 
Mrs. James Frank Shaw 
were Saturday night visitors 
of Mr. and Mrs. Tommy F. 
Williams. 

* Warren County And Area Deaths And Funerals^*** * 

MRS. MYRTLE HULL 
WOODALL 

Mrs. Myrtle Hull Woodall 
o! Newport News, Va., died 
Sunday at Riverside Hospital. She was a member of the 
First Methodist Church in 

Newport News. 
She is survived by fyer 

sister, Mrs. Gladys Powell, 
of Warrenton; daughters, 
Mrs. Judy Bird of Indianapolis, Ind., Mrs. Peggy 

Tobacco Weigh-ln 

Regulations Off 
Regulations requiring tobacco to be weighed in at the 

warehouse within 48 hours 
of sale have been repealed 
in emergency action by the 
North Carolina Board of 

Agriculture. It came as a 

result of hardships caused to 
all segments of the tobacco 
industry. 
In announcing the change, 

Commissioner of 
Agriculture Jim Graham noted that 
the present marketing system for tobacco is not 

conducive to this 
requirement. "The various and 

sundry markets, some with 
sales every day and others 
less frequently, cause many 
problems when the tobacco 
cannot *be put on the floor 

until 48 hours before the 

sale," Graham said. "The 
tobacco farmer is pushed to 
the limit in getting 
everything done during the 

tobacco harvest and sales 
season. It is essential that he 
move his crop to the sales 
warehouse in between 

priming, and the multitude of 
other jobs that must be done 
this time of year," Graham 
continued. "This often 
means hauling the tobacco 
to the warehouse at night 
and on weekends. 

"The problem is 

compounded by the dry weather 
we are now experiencing 
when additional labor is 

required for moving irrigation pipe and other things. 
"The concept of weighing 

tobacco as close to the time 
of sale as possible is a good 
one but the regulation as 

written caused undue 

hardships," Graham concluded. 
The emergency repeal is 

effective until September 1, 
at which time the Board of 

Agriculture will give the 
matter further 
consideration. 

Hayes is buest 

Speaker For Lions 
County Manager Charles 

Hayes was guest speaker at 
the regular meeting of the 
Lions Club on Friday night. 
Introduced by program 
chairman, A1 Fleming, 
Hayes reported on the 

growth of Warren County. 
He used a slide presentation 
and covered growth of the 
county in the past, at 

present and the future. 

Hayes noted that the county 
is on an uphill climb 

following many years of a 

decrease in population. 
First vice-president Norfleet Cliborne was in charge 

of the meeting. Lion 
President Clinton Capps 
along with his wife and Mr. 
and Mrs. Monroe Gardner, 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Davis 
and Sue Dodd were at the 
installation of District Governor Graham Tannery in 

Raleigh at the Sheraton 
Hotel. 

Approximately 300 Lions 
from District 31-G were at 
the installation service. 

Deer Blamed For_ 

Warren Wreck 
A one-car accident was 

reported by the highway 
patrol on Rural Paved Road 
1636 about 13 miles south of 
Warrenton on Wednesday 
night. Nancy Bell Richardson, 18, of Hollister, reported that a deer ran in front of 
her car. About $550 damage 
to the car was estimated. 
Brake failure was blamed 

for an accident on US 1 Just 
north of Manson Thursday 
morning. According to the 
highway patrol, Jesse Edward Ranes of Warrenton 
had stopped to make a left 
turn when his car was 

struck in the rear by Johnny 
Mac Hogan of MacClenny, 
Fla. Hogan, reportedly, said 
his brakes failed to work 

properly when applied. 
Damages were estimated 

at $500 to the Ranes car and 
$50 to the Hogan •hid*. 

Young of New York, and 
Mrs. Sylvia Fitts of 
Glouchester, Va.; half-brothers, 
G.B.Hull of Vienna, Va., A. 
H. Hull of Newport News, 
Va.; half-sisters, Mrs. Nellie S. Powell of Glouchester, 
Va., and Alma Allen of 

Hampton, Va.; and nine 

grandchildren. 
Funeral services were 

conducted at Peninsula 
Funeral Home at 2 p. m. on 

Tuesday. Burial was in the 
Memorial Park in Newport 
News. 

LIVY B. HINSON 

CLINTON—Funeral 
services for Livy Britt Hinson, 
51, were conducted at 2 p. m. 

Wednesday from the Frist 

Baptist Church of Clinton. 
Mr. Hinson, a 

maintenance foreman, died Monday. 
He is survivpd by four 

daughters, Mrs. Elaine 
Keener of 1 iiatown, Mrs. 

Alice Woodburn of 

Woodridge, Va., Mrs. Sue Colson 
of Irma, S. C., and Mrs. 

Mary Lou Carter of Newport 
News, Va.; a son, Gerald T. 
Hinson of Raleigh; three 

sisters, Mrs. Earl C. Morris, 

Jr., of Sequin, Tex., Mrs. 

William T. Atkinson of 

Franklin, Vs., and Mrs. 

Julian Tray lor of Littleton; 
three brothers, W. C. Hinson 

of Portsmouth, Va., Paul T. 

Hinson of High Point, and 

Ernest Hinson of Mullins, S. 

C.; and a grandchild. 
PAUL LAMBERT 

Funeral services for Paul 

Lambert, 85, who died July 
22 in Maria Parham 

Hospital following a lengthy 
illness were held July 26 at 
2:30 p. m. from the Cooks 

Chapel Baptist Church in 

Warren Plains. The Rev. 

Robert Burnette and the 
Rev. Mr. Williams officiated. Interment was in the 
church cemetery. 
He was the son of the late 

James and Luvenia Gregory 
Lambert and was born May 
20, 1892 in South Hill, Va. 
Surviving are a daughter, 

Mrs. Mattie B. Robinson of 
South Hill, Va.; a son, Paul 
Willie Lambert, Jr., of 

Henderson; seven 

grandchildren, and eleven 

greatgrandchildren. 
Pallbearers were Roy 

Moss, Robert Harris, Lee 
Hymon, Louis Hawkins, 
Archie Boyd and Sam 
Davis. 

MRS. WILLIE MOSELEY 
TOANO, Va—Funeral 
services for Mrs. Willie H. 
Moseley, 62, of Route 6, 
Toano, were conducted at 3 
p. m. Sunday from J. W. 
Garrison and Sons Funeral 
Chapel, Williamsburg, Va., 
and from Weldon Baptist 
Church at 4 p. m. Monday. 
Burial was in Cedar Wood 
Cemetery in Weldon. 

Mrs. Moseley, a former 
resident of Weldon, died 
Saturday. 
She is survived by her 

widower, Melville E. Moseley; a son, John W. Hawkins 
of Richmond, Va.; two 
stepdaughters, Mrs. Dorothy M. 
Daniels of Weldon and Mrs. 
Grace M. Scruggs of 

Manassas, Va., a stepson, 
Melville E. Moseley, Jr., of 
Weldon; a sister, Miss 
Mattie B. Hawkins of 
Roanoke Rapids; two halfsisters, Mrs. Patsy Isles and 
Mrs. Pearl Aycock of 

Littleton; a half-brother, 

Harvey Hawkins of 

Littleton; 11 grandchildren; and 
four great grandchildren. 

JOSEPH A.CRAWLEY 

LITTLETON - Funeral 
services for Joseph Andrew 
Crawley, 77, of Littleton 
were conducted at 3:30 p. m. 

Monday from the Littleton 

Baptist Church by the Rev. 
Robert W. Baucom, Jr. 

Burial was in Sunset Hill 

Cemetery. 
Mr. Crawley, the retired 

owner of Crawley Oil Company, died about 11 p. m. 

Saturday in Nash County 
General Hospital. 
He is survived by his 

widow, Mrs. Lula Mae 

Locke Crawley; a son, Leon 
J. Crawley of Littleton; four 
sisters, Mrs. Rosa 

Whitehead of Hobgood, Mrs. 
Fannie Collier of Littleton, 
Mrs. Carrie Hobby of 

Raleigh and Mrs. Helen 
Pearce of Pleasant Hill, a 

brother, Sterling Crawley of 
Raleigh; and three grandchildren. 
HENRY LEE RIGGAN 
HENDERSON — Funeral 

services for Henry Lee 
Riggan, 50, were conducted 
Saturday at 2 p. m. from 
City Road United Methodist 
Church by the Rev. Neil 
Smith. Interment was in 

Elmwood Cemetery. 
A self-employed trucking 

contractor, and a resident of 
1753 Norlina Road, Mr. 

Riggan was pronounced 
dead upon arrival at Maria 
Parham Hospital on Thursday evening of last week 
after being stricken with an 
apparent heart attack. 
A Vance County native, he 

was the son of William 
Henry Riggan of Norlina 
and Mrs. Gordon Stanley of 
Roanoke Rapids. He was a 
member of Henderson 
Masonic Lodge 229 AF&AM. 
In addition to his parents, 

he is survived by his widow, 
Mrs. Rose Conn Riggan of 
the home; one son, Henry 
Lee Riggan, Jr., of 

Lakeland, Fla.; one daughter, 
Mrs. Jackie R. Greenway of 
Henderson; one sister, Mrs. 
Mary Riggan Futrell of 

Norlina; and two grandchildren. 
Pallbearers were Thomas 

Phelps, Charles Chewning, 
Ralph Hester, Arnold Walker, Donald Keeton, Linville 
Nelson, Ralth Ross, H- nry 
Dortch and Barker Wat - ins. 

EARL THOMAS JONES 
Funeral services for K rl 

Thomas Jones. 39, v pre 

conducted at 2 p m. 

Saturday from Jonc < r el 

Baptist Church by the Rev. 
C. L. Faison. Burial in 

the church cemeter> 
Mr. Jones, a resi'ii -< of 

Route 2, Norlina, d. .in 

Thursday morning of st 

week. He had been en; d 
in farming most of I e. 

He is survived b; tus 

father, Samuel T s, 

and his mother, Mr ie 
Ward Jones, ot the > 

one son, Leroy Biilloi h o 

brothers, Samuel E 
and Johnny M. Jorie 'h 

of Warren County, is 

maternal grai 
Mrs. Martha S W f 
Vance County. 

Pallbearers were ' 
. 

Foster, George H. s, 
William Green. f st 

Bullock, Jerry Seal 
Curtis Young. 


